
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming soon to Dixons Cottingley after October half term. 

Date and time to be confirmed. 

Classes are free of charge, and everyone is welcome. 

Please see Mrs Green or call: 01274 089900 to register your interest 

or for further information. 


